
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

M E M O R A N D U M 
 

June 4, 2023 
 
TO: Elliot Russell – CDRMS 
 Ray Ogle – USBLMFO 
 
FROM:  Charles Spielman 
 
REF: CDRMS file No. P-2023-004 
 
Dear Elliot and Ray –  
 
As planned, I accompanied Jennifer Migliorato along the botom of Park Gulch on our Goldpark King No. 
2 Claim while she searched for indica�ons of wetland along the drainage trace in the botom of the 
Gulch. She studied the botom of the gulch at each of the two sites we’ve picked for trenching, extending 
her search 100 � upgrade and 100 � downgrade.   
 
Either by digging in the soil or examining plant indicators, she delineated and flagged a narrow wetland 
at the botom of the gulch at each of these two sites.  
 
As a result, we will not cross the drainage trace with trenches at either site, but will lay out a T-shaped 
trench patern on the northeast side of the drainage trace.  The wetland is only about 10-12 �. wide in 
the drainage trace and is located in the very botom of the drainage.  This allows enough space for us to 
place a small berm between the trenching and the wetland to catch any poten�al runoff.  
 
I believe this wetland delinea�on is the final step we needed to complete in order for you to proceed to 
approve our NOI, CDRMS file No. P-2023-004. 
 
Regards, 
 
Charlie Spielman  



Russell - DNR, Elliott <elliott.russell@state.co.us>

CDRMS file No. P-2023-004
nicole@nvlangley.net nicole@nvlangley.net <nicole@nvlangley.net> Sun, Jun 4, 2023 at 7:28 PM
To: "rogle@blm.gov" <rogle@blm.gov>, "elliott.russell@state.co.us" <elliott.russell@state.co.us>
Cc: "cogspiel@msn.com" <cogspiel@msn.com>

Charlie and I are in Fairplay and he asked me to send you the attached memorandum, as he does not have his computer
with him.
 
Nicole V. Langley
Claimant/Owner Goldpark King No. 2

On 05/30/2023 12:30 PM EST CHARLES GWYN SPIELMAN <cogspiel@msn.com> wrote:
 
 

Good Morning, Ray,

 

I spoke with Elliott Russell this morning; he will send me an e-mail today listing several items the DRMS
wants addressed before approving our NOI. He will, I believe, include 2 items needed from the USBLM Re
your approval of our plan:

1. A revised seed mixture for reseeding areas impacted by our program; I asked Sophia for USBLM
input on this, but didn’t receive a recommendation from her.

2. USBLM approval of our plan revision eliminating the 2900-ft access road and accessing the
trenching sites “overland.”

 

I expect he will send you an electronic copy of his e-mail to me; but this is to provide you a “heads up”
ahead of that, to expedite final approval of our trenching program, hopefully today or tomorrow, May 31st.

 

Regards,

Charlie Spielman

 

Sent from Mail for Windows
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